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19 May 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
SRC PYJAMA DAY 
 
On Wednesday 16 June (Week 9) the SRC have organised a Pyjama Day. 
 
Students are encouraged to wear their favourite pyjamas and bring a gold coin donation to support 
The Smith Family charity. 
 
For safety reasons, please ensure sun safe shirts are worn and there is no midriff showing.  Students 
will need to wear fully enclosed shoes and socks and bring a hat (school hat is ok). 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Jennifer Stone and Miss Sophie Dixon 
SRC Coordinators 


